
2020 Annual Town Meeting Cancellation 

October 19, 2020 12:00 pm 

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 

CANCELLATION/POSTPONEMENT 

The Annual Town Meeting which was scheduled for today, Monday, October 19, 2020 at 8:00 

p.m. has been cancelled/postponed. We are currently waiting on an Executive Order from the 

Governor’s office to approve this hybrid meeting format or an alternate option. As we did not 

receive the required approval by today at noon the meeting has been cancelled/postponed. 

Information on a new date will be forthcoming should the meeting be rescheduled. 

Thomas D. 

McKeon                                                                                                                                            

First Selectman Town of Colebrook 

 


